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Comments: While the management of rivers like the Flathead are a necessity, the proposed management actions
in the FCRMP seem to directly target boaters/floaters on the river, and fails to recognize not only other users, but
also much greater environmental impacts, such as those introduced by the presence of the railway in hazardous
materials, derailment, etc. Almost all proposed management appears to be centered around limiting public
access to a public waterway, which is concerning. Also, as a frequent user of our local waterways and an
associate of many other users in our local community, | feel the interpretation of seeking solitude on the water
ways appears to be an incorrect and extremely narrow generalization of a large areas. Solitude is most certainly
not the only goal of river users, with other goals being kinship, bonding, relaxing, education, celebrating, and
more. Users of these rivers know of different areas and segments to achieve the setting and mood they desire,
and limiting private boater so that the entirety of the river one of solitude is somewhat tone-deaf. Moving forward,
| personally would like to see the actual data gathered for some of the conclusions made and the method at
which this data was collected. Thank you for all you hard work and time in assembling this document.



